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Science has gone far beyond the need for animal experiment in medical research.  

This unnecessary cruelty is an atrocity, and Oregonians should be ashamed that we 

have allowed it this long.  The animals subjected to these experiments are creatures 

that feel pain, confusion, terror, grief and sadness.  And they are being subjected to 

the worst of this, constantly.  It is time to stop funding it AND to put pressure on all 

the organizations involved to find a humane way to end any laboratory research on 

dogs, cats and monkeys.  Please! 


